
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/189)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Has there been any change in DIBP policy since February in the way the Department 
approaches FOI requests? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No. 
 
 


